
 

       

    
  

13th May 2025 
 
LHE.JCP.Blazer 
 
Dear Families 
 
In light of the recent warm weather and its impact on students, I’ve reviewed the situation and 
made the following decision: 
 

• From 14th May to 23rd May – Students are not required to wear their blazers after break 
time. 
 

• From 2nd June to 22nd July – Students are not required to wear their blazers at all during 
the school day. 

 
This adjustment is optional; however, staff will continue to uphold expectations for shirts, 
appropriate footwear, and trousers in line with the school’s uniform policy. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Many thanks 
 

L Hernandez 
 
L Hernandez 
Headteacher 
 
 


